
From: Sagher, Oren  
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 6:54 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Proposed Woodbury Club Apartments Annexation, Zoning and Site Plan 
 
I received notice of the upcoming hearing of the Ann Arbor City Planning 
Commission on the issue of the Woodbury Club Apartments Annexation. I reside in 
Barclay Way, so this plan directly impacts me. My main concern is that the 
additional traffic entailed in additional units on Nixon Rd would exacerbate the 
congestion already seen in this area, particularly at the corner of Nixon and 
Green. Lines of cars up to half a mile long at this intersection are already a 
problem in peak hours. This would doubtlessly be much worse if the additional 282 
units are built in the proposed project.  
 
I won't be able to be at the hearing, but I wanted to make sure that the 
Commission is aware of these concerns.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Oren Sagher 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
********************************************************** 
Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used 
for urgent or sensitive issues  
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